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before printing on 
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dialog (in the Full 
Page Slides 
dropdown).
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instructions to print 
double-sided pages.
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Holiday Closures

May 30, 2022, Memorial Day

July 4, 2022, Independence Day

Save the date, June 23, 2022, at 6:00 

pm. At this time we are planning an in 

person event at the credit union.  

Information will be posted in each 

branch as well as on the home page by 

June 1, 2022.

Annual Meeting
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Contact Us
Main Office
912 S Washington
PO Box 9286
Moscow, ID 83843-1786
Direct: (208)882-0232
Fax: (208)882-3250

Potlatch
168 Highway 6
PO Box 264
Potlatch, ID 83855-0264
Direct: (208)875-0515
Fax: (208)875-0740

Kendrick
602 Main St
PO Box 274
Kendrick, ID 83537-0274
Direct: (208)289-2448
Fax: (208)289-2454

Plummer
396062 Highway 95
Plummer, ID 83851
Direct: (208)686-6222
Fax: (208)686-6261

ATM:  White Pine Foods
ATM:  Moscow Food Co-op 

Website:  www.latahcu.coop
E-Mail:  moscow@latahcu.coop
Toll Free: (855)77-LATAH

Youth Savings Month

April is Youth Savings Month.

We are launching a financial literacy 
program for our youngest members.

New youth accounts will leave with a gift, 
their own membership card, and access to 
financial resources geared specifically for 
their age and learning ability.

Latah Credit Union has financial literacy 
resources available through our 
partnership with Balance, a financial 
counseling service. This is accessible to all 
ages through our Latahcu.coop website 
under the Education & Planning tab. 
Choose the Balance Financial Counseling 
option, click the Balance hyperlink, and 
you will be directed to the Balance 
Financial Wellness site. Once there, you 
can access the Elements Of Money Youth 
Program, or the M3 Money Club Youth 
Program.

The Elements of Money program is 
specifically designed for teens ages 13-17. 
The program offers financial literacy 
through articles, podcasts, social media 
programs, a quarterly newsletter and 
quarterly incentives/challenges to earn 
prizes or scholarships. 

The M3 Money Club is an exciting and fun 
way for our youngest members, up to 12 
years of age, to learn more about saving 
and spending wisely. Children will be able 
to access games, comic strips, print color 
pages, and follow the Superhero 
characters; Cash and Violet, as they battle 
the Evil Dr. Spendit who tries to get them 
to spend their money unwisely!

Viv Coy Retirement

Congratulations on your retirement!

Viv Coy retired on March 1, 2022, after 

27 years of service with the credit union. 

Thank you Viv for all you have done for 

the credit union. We wish you the best.
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